
Dear Parent/Carer,  

I will be taking part in a trek to Everest Base Camp for Amnesty International UK charity this 
September and I am currently raising funds as part of the trip.  

As a former pupil at Gleniffer, I thought it would be a great opportunity to bring the fundraising to 
the school and spread more awareness about the amazing charity and the incredibly important 
work that their fundraising makes possible.  

Amnesty International UK is the world’s largest grassroots human rights organisation with over 
10 million people involved in their movement worldwide. Your donations will help them 
investigate and report abuses or injustices and help to educate the public on making the world a 
safer, more peaceful place for everyone. 

On Thursday 13th February there will be an own clothes day for a £1 donation that will go to 
Amnesty and help to support their meaningful work, I will also be holding a bake sale at  break 
time on this day to support the fundraising so any donations in exchange for goodies would be 
highly appreciated.  

Thanks in advance for your support! 

Best Wishes, 

Morven Gibson  

Former Gleniffer High School Pupil  

Class of 2024 


